

Dear Nakayoshi Gakko Saru Parents,

March 1, 2021

Welcome to Nakayoshi Gakko! Although we will be distance learning this year I am looking forward to meeting and working with your child this summer. We have two weeks full of fun activities planned where your child will learn about the unique aspects of the Japanese culture. Please read through the following information **well before** the first day of class on Tuesday, June 15th, 2021. It will give you a chance to collect the items that your child will need by the first day of the program.

A is to be emailed to me no later than May 28th

- **A) Photo of your child** for one of our projects I will need a photo of your child (1" above head down to shoulders). I will transfer this photo to fabric that will then be returned to you in your NG pick up supply bag.
- **B)** Your Family Mon- Your child will need a printed copy of your family mon on an 8 ½ x 11 sheet of white paper. The mon should be at least 6"-8" wide and fill as much of the page as possible. It should be a bold, clear image. If you don't have or know your family mon you can do a search for **kamon** images and pick one out. Hint, the simpler the better.
- C) Other Supplies- Please have your child bring the following items in a small box or container to the first class:
- -bottle of wet glue (small size) -scissors (child size)
- -black and blue sharpie (fine and broad tip)
- -gluestick
- -pencils and erasers -painters tape
- -pack of colored sharpies -crayons or colored pencils
- -packing tape

Thank you for your help in collecting the items. Your help is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or any board member.

Sincerely, Marilyn Higa-Armistead Sensei marilyna@gmail.com

